
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

On March 24, Gov. Andy Beshear signed into law Senate Bill 128, which creates 

the Supplemental School Year Program (SSYP). This emergency legislation allows 

any K-12 student enrolled during the 2020-2021 school year to use the 2021-2022 

school year as a supplemental year to retake or supplement courses the student 

already has taken.  

If you are interested in requesting that your child participate in the SSYP for the 

2021-22 school year, please request a form from your child’s Principal or 

Guidance Counselor.  Return the form to the school no later than close of 

business on April 30, 2021.  Requests will not be accepted after April 30.  The Estill 

County Board of Education has until June 1 to decide whether to accept all 

requests, or no requests.  

If you have any questions regarding the Supplemental School Year Program for 

2021-22, please contact your child’s school or contact Tonya Isaacs at Central 
Office at 606-723-2181. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 


